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RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 

24/11/17 Wyvern Theatre dance festival (specific pupils) 

24/11/17 Foundation Stage performance (Reception) 

27/11/17 KS1 After school clubs—Term 3 application 
(Years 1&2) 

27/11/17 KS2 After school clubs—Term 3 application 
(Years 3-6) 

27/11/17 Introduction to School Gateway (whole school) 

27/11/17 RLK Supporters Prize Draw (whole school) 

1/12/17 Clubs cancellation (specific pupils) 

1/12/17 Winter walk (Year 1)  

5/12/17 Christmas Fayre—Hook a bag 

6/12/17 RLK Xmas Concert 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 

letters by contacting the office. 

Christmas Tree 

We have a lovely Christmas tree in the Hall which 
was kindly donated to the school by relatives of a 
pupil. 

Thanks to Common Farm Wharf Road, 

Wroughton, SN4 0QJ 

Welly Walk 

 

As a result of the money collected from the Welly 
Walk, we have just purchased lots of new playground 
equipment including hoops, balls and bats. 

Also, Mrs Burns in conjunction with W H Smith, have 
donated us some money.  This will buy another set of 
goals to use on the field. 

Thanks to everyone who has 

contributed.     Mr Barnett 

Emailing the school 

 

If you need to email the school the email addresses for 
the school office are as follows : 

officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk   -  

should be used for breakfast club, trips, attendance, 
admissions i.e. all main office functions 

admin@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk  -   

should be used to contact the School Business 

Manager—Debbie Parmar 

Upcoming events 

9th December  -  RLK Christmas Fayre 

14th December  -  Coombs Christmas lunch (pre-order before 
2p.m. 13th December via parentmail) 

15th December  -  school closes at 3.15 for school holidays 

2nd January  -  T D Day 

3rd January  -  School reopens at 8.45 for all pupils 

Dogs Trust 

On Tuesday Helen Peak from the Dogs Trust came into 
school. She spent the morning with year 6 talking about 
evolution from wolves to dogs and the afternoon talking 
to year 1 about how to behave around dogs. She brought 
Tracker her stuffed dog and the children learned how to 
approach unfamiliar dogs as well as the responsibility of 
looking after a dog in line with our school value for this 
term. She finished off the day with a whole school as-
sembly about dogs and responsibility. 

Applying for a school place for September 2018 

 

If your child was born between 1st September 2013—
31st August 2014 you need to apply for a primary 
school place by 15th January 2018. 

Don’t forget we have our Christmas Fayre this Saturday 2p.m.—4p.m. 

We look forward to seeing you and your families for a fun afternoon !  


